
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Friday, 16th February 2024                                                                                  SWS/ACD/2023-24/107 

   

 

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

The current academic session 2023-24 has come to an end. Our Smart Wonderites of class 9 have 
completed their Term End assessments. The school welcomes all the worthy parents for a PTM on Friday, 
23rd February 2024 from 8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in the school premises to apprise them of their ward’s 
performance. 

Each parent will be given a 10 minutes slot, which is being shared along with this circular. We expect all the 
parents to adhere to the allotted time slot in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 
 
Looking forward to meet everyone! 
 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


